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Lucy Wyn-Griffiths

From: Michael Terrell 
Sent: Saturday, November 21, 2020 12:23 PM
To: corporate
Subject: Fwd: Support for the Burial of overhead power lines in White Gold

 

 

Dear Mayor and council,  I have lived  with my family in Whistler in the Whitegold 
neighbourhood  for the past 10 years. We are personally invested in our community and plan to 
be here for many years to come. 
 
I am writing  to express my support for the White Gold BC utilities undergrounding project. I 
was happy to see that the Mayor and council decided to move forward with the project on 
November 3, 2020. 
 
I was confused and disappointed to see that on November 17 there was a decision made to 
review this issue. 
 
As you are aware, there was a thorough and detailed process that led up to a vote in our 
neighbourhood.  When the voting concluded a significant majority of the community members 
expressed a clear desire to move forward with the burial of these dangerous overhead power 
lines.  
 
I would urge you not to be sidetracked or deterred from the clear mandate that was given. As you 
know, there will always be a few naysayers who do not like change. And apparently there will 
always be those who refuse to accept the results of a fair and democratic voting process.  
 
Walk through the neighbourhood for yourself and you will see that clearly, moving forward with 
this project will in no way be a hardship for any of the residents.  
 
This project has already been dealt with and should be irrevocably approved once and for 
all.  I trust you will use your good judgement on December 1, 2020 and conclude that your 
earlier decision was correct and that our community  should be allowed to move forward with 
this much-needed project. 
 
Thank you in advance for your consideration. 
 
Michael Terrell 
 
7317 Fitzsimmons Rd. S. 
 
Whistler, BC 


